
 

Getting my GCSE Results Social Story 

 

I will get my GCSE results on Thursday 21st August. 

 

 

 

 

 

On Results Day, I will go to my school to collect my results, or I will follow the 

instructions given by my school to get my results.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I may see my teachers, classmates, or other staff. 

Someone will hand me an envelope with my results inside. 

 

 

 

 

 

I can wait to open the envelope in private with my parent/carer or I can open them in 

school. 

Some people will be happy; others might be upset. Everyone reacts differently. 

 

 

 

 



 

I will use my results to help decide my next steps, such as: 

• Going to sixth form or college 

• Starting an apprenticeship 

• Retaking exams if needed 

There are many paths I can take. I can ask for support with this decision if I am 

unsure.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If I get the grades I was aiming for, I might feel happy, relieved or even surprised.  

If my results are not what I hoped for, I might feel disappointed or upset. 

It is okay to feel different emotions. 

It is important to remember that I still have options either way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will try not to compare my results to my classmates. 

What matters is that I tried my best.  

I am still learning, growing, and moving forward. 

My GCSE results are important, but they do not define who I am, reflect my worth, or 

predict what I can become. 

 


